In Mission

Do not conform to the pattern of this world, but be transformed by the renewing of your mind. Then you will be able to test and approve what God's will is—his good, pleasing and perfect will.

Romans 12:2

CNH Mission Newsletter

Issue Nº 32- January 2017

What is Your Mission Field?

Mission at Faith, South San Francisco

Rev. Mike Lange

What is your mission field? For the people of Faith. South San Francisco, it is often their family, neighbors, and friends that are outside of the kingdom. This relatively new mission congregation, begun in the winter of 2014, has waves of momentum. It is a Cantonese-speaking Chinese congregation on the peninsula in the Bay Area, and they recently celebrated baptisms and confirmations on Christmas Day. Do you know your mission field?

Perhaps it's closer than you think.

Pastor David Chan shared some of the work God did on and around the day.



Our congregation is excited to share some of the photos of our newly baptized members from this past Christmas. Seven brothers and sisters were baptized on Christmas Day. All of them came to faith in Christ as their Savior through our fellowship and ministry outreach. It is such a blessing to witness their journey from hearing the Gospel with their questions and doubts to saving faith as children of God. They boldly testified for the Lord Jesus to their friends and family in

our
congregation's
Thanksgiving
Outreach in
November.
Along with the
seven newly
baptized
members, we
also had one
adult
confirmation
and one baby
baptism.

We praise the Lord for His blessings to our congregation

and His continual motivation to us to "Go and spread the Good News." We boldly ask you to keep our congregation in your prayers. May the Lord bless you with grace and peace in 2017.

1









More to pray for...

- 1. Pray for more open doors for faith to be shared with the family members of the newly baptized.
- 2. Pray for new leaders to be identified and strengthened so that the newest members at Faith will be built up.
- 3. Rejoice with Lay leader Tim Cui, who ecstatically celebrated his mom's baptism on Christmas Day.

If you would like to be a mission prayer partner for your congregation or are interested in Direct Missionary Support for one of our eligible missionaries, please contact Pastor Mike Lange, mike@cnh-lcms.org or his assistant, Glenna Sanlis, glenna@cnh-lcms.org.